PHILADELPHIA ELECTR!IC COMPANY

NUCLEAR GROUP HEADQUARTERS
955-65 CHESTERBROOK BLVD.
WAYNE, PA 19087-5¢6¢81

(21%) 640-6000

October 11, 1990

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

License Nos. DPR-44
DPR-56

Mr. Thomas T, Kartin, Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region 1

475 Allendale Rd.

King of Prussia, PA 19406

SUBJECT: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
Limited Senior Reactor Operator License Examinations

Dear Mr. Martin:

This letter is to document a change in schedule for the administration
of the Limited Senior Reactor Operator (SRO) License “Difference” examinations
for the Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station (PBAPS). By Tetter dated July 5,
1990, Philadelphia Electric Company (PECo) requested that the Limited SRO
License “Difference” examinations for PBAPS be conducted during the week of
November 26, 1990. NRC letter dated September 19, 1990 confirmed this date.

The candidates for the PBAPS Limited SRC License examinations currently hold SRO
Licenses limited to fuel handling for the Limerick Generating Station (LGS), and
are presently engaged in their license responsibilities during the third
refueling outage fo= LGS, Unit 1. Changes within the LGS nutage schedule have
resulted in time constraints which impact the administration of the PBAPS
Limited SRO License examinations as currently scheduled. Therefore,
rescheduling the administration of the PBAPS examinations for the week of
December 17, 1990 was discussed in a telephone conversation with Mr. S. Pullani
on October 10, 1990 and was found to be acceptable to the NRC Region 1. Based
upen successful completion of the PBAPS examinations, we request that the SRO
Licenses limited to fuel handling for PBAPS be issued by January 18, 1991, the
current scheduled start date for offload of the PBAPS, Unit 2 core.

I¥ you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
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6. A. Hunger,

Manager

Licensing Section

Nuclear Engineering and Services

TEY42
; h



Pocuént Control Desk October 11, 1990
e Page 2

‘

cc: J. J. Lyash, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, PBAPS
R. J. Conte, Operations Branch, Region I, NRC
S. V. Pullani, USNRC Region 1
Document Control Desk, USNRC, Washington, D.C,




